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Indigo Rescue
Help End Animal Abandonment!

W ell we�ve � nally found enough time to produce our 
newsletter and it�s already the end of the year. No matter. 
There�s less recycling this way! We still want you to know 

what we�ve been up to over the past year and how you can help us keep 
making a difference on behalf of our companion animals. 

Big Changes!
At the beginning of 2006 the most incredible thing happened. We were 
noti� ed of a $96,000 bequest that had been left to us by a very compassionate, 
generous individual and his family. In the world of grass roots organizations, 
a bequest such as this one changes your world and really puts you on the 
map. We were incredibly grateful and moved by this act of generosity and 
support. 

We can�t afford to be overly con� dent, but this donation enabled us to 
secure our fulltime Executive Director position. It also gave us the ability to 
apply for grants with more stability in the organization. And � nally, it gave 
us the opportunity to invest into a �rainy day� fund. In the end, the Indigo 
Rescue Board decided to invest $75,000. 

Special Cases

This year we had several dif� cult cases that required major surgeries including 
luxating patella�s (knee caps out of place), hip injuries, fractures, and ACL 
(ligament) tears. Although it�s a tough decision to use precious funds for 

these expensive surgeries, we wanted to give these less fortunate guys their best 
chances at starting their lives in a new 
home without pain. 

One such case was Holden, an 
adorable, shy Black Lab puppy whose 
front leg was twisted and pointing 
the wrong direction. Although he 
tried hard, Holden couldn�t play or 
run like other puppies. Dr. Munjar 
really wanted to help us save the leg, 
so Holden underwent three surgeries 
over six months to correct his leg. Indigo Rescue fundraised and paid 
for all of Holden�s surgeries which were almost $5,000. It was worth 
it though. Holden went to a terri� c new home and is recovering 
beautifully from his � nal surgery now. He�s a lucky boy! 

Holden after surgery

Holden before surgery
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